From: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC)

To: Gent, Barbara (Southeast
Subject: your comments in case 2009-00548 - Kentucky Utilities Co. rates
Date: Sunday, April 25, 2010 8:53:00 PM

Dear Ms. Gent:

Thank you for your comments regarding the rate increase proposed by Kentucky Utilities
Co. Your comments will be placed into the case file for the Commission’s review as it
considers this matter. As you noted, the case number in this matter is 2009-00548. Please
cite it in any future correspondence regarding this case so that your comments may be
readily directed to the case file.

Thank you again for your interest.

Andrew Melnybovych RECEIVED

DIreCtor Of Cor_nmunlgatlons . . By Kentucky Public Service Commission at 11:00 am, Apr 26, 2010
Kentucky Public Service Commission

211 Sower Boulevard
Frankfort, KY 40601
502-564-3940 x 208
502 330-5981 (cell)

From: Gent, Barbara (Southeast) ||| G

Sent: Friday, April 23, 2010 11:41 AM
To: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC)
Subject: KU Increase 2009-00548

| don’t know if it will do any good or not, but | am against any rate increase for the KU. During the
power outage before Christmas, my family was out of electricity for 2 days and we live in town.
Everybody around us had electricity but us. If my husband had not went to McDonald’s earlier that
morning and saw that there were KU people down there for breakfast and asked, we probably
would have been without electricity for several more days. You can’t get service when you need it
and this job took 15 minutes to fix.
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